
An open letter to Vince Cable 
21st October 2010 

In an open letter published in the New Statesman, Peter Kellner, president of  

YouGov and Trustee of ASH, explains to Business Minister Vince Cable why it is  

time to stop listening to the tobacco industry when it comes to implementing the  

tobacco control elements of the Health Act 2010. 

Read the full letter here. 

 

http://bit.ly/ddstv4

